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Letter to Bureau of Reclamation Requesting Preparation for Potential Late-Summer Flow Augmentation
Releases from Lewiston Dam to Improve Fishery Conditions in the Lower Klamath River (Supervisor Ryan
Sundberg and Supervisor Mark Lovelace)

That the Board of Supervisors authorizes the Chair to sign the attached letter to the Bureau of Reclamation.
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